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26/08/2024

MRS Doris Lu

6 Holt AVE

North Wahroonga NSW 2076

RE: DA2024/1003 - 3 Rickard Road NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

| strongly support this development (DA2024/1003) at 1-5 Rickard Road North Narrabeen.

My family and friends visit Narrabeen and North Narrabeen quite often for beaches and lake kayaking. It's a
beautiful area, but some of the area needs to be uplifted for sure. And we feel inconvenient because choices for

restaurants and shops are limited.

| think this development and more other developments will uplift this area, and bring more population to support
more commercials, hence bring the vibrant into this area. We would love to visit more often then.





